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What has been happening this week?  

Worship this week was about Generosity 

In RE…  This week we learn about ‘Who are Muslims and what they believe’. 

 In English…We have designed a new hutch for Olga da Polga and wrote about her new home. 

 In Maths…We carried on learning about the value of money. 

In Geography… We learned and discussed about the countries that are part of the U.K. 

In Art … We looked at  sculptures by Marc Quinn. He is know for his bread hand prints sculptures.  

In Science… We have started our scientific enquiry by planting cress in different conditions. 

In PSHE… We  are learning about relationships, this week we looked into, What makes a good friends? 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Zac - He was spotted by Mrs Melville, eating a huge, juicy lettuce leaf from the pol-

ytunnel. He has been showing great attitude for outdoor learning and it was a pleasure to see him enjoy-

ing something he has helped to grow. Well done Zac! Noah,  was also chosen for his patience and perse-

vering during Farm School. Noah wanted to feed the donkeys, but he had to be calm near them and wait 

a long, long time, until the donkeys felt confident to let him feed them. We were very proud of you Noah. 

Work on the Wall - Y1 Rupert - This week Rupert has being a ‘super star writer’. He used beautiful letter 

formation and all his words were sitting on the lines. He has a rich imagination and his writing is getting 

better and better. Keep going Rupert we are proud of you. 

         Y2 Marcella - This week has showed a lot of maturity and independency.  In Re, we 

learned some Islamic stories. Marcella, produced a detailed work retelling the story of ‘The Tiny Ants’ . 

Her artistic work alongside her writing, have made us very proud of her. Well done Marcella. 

Reminders & Messages  

Y2 Farm school, is not next week , date to tbc.  

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 

 


